The Park Advisory Committee is composed of local and area residents that review park policies, projects, plans, and operations as an advisory board to the City Council. If you are interested in serving on the Park advisory board, contact dfaulk [at] prairiegrovear.org

Members

Chris Powell, Chairman and Council Member- powell5104 [at] gmail.com

David Huitink

Taryn Golden

Megan Boliver

David Ruff

Mitch Cameron

Jake DeVault

Advisers to the committee

Larry Oelrich

Chuck Wiley

Superintendent, Dr. Lance Campbell

Mayor David Faulk

Park Advisory Committee Agendas & Minutes View PDF